
 

9th Annual Co-Occurring Disorders Symposium 

“Caring from a Distance”  

Sponsored by the Southeast Minnesota Area Substance Use Providers 

 

Thursday January 28, 2021.  8 a.m.- 4: 30 p.m. via Zoom 

 

Join us from the comfort and safety of your home or office to gain knowledge in treating co-occurring 

mental health and substance use disorders relevant to the challenges we will face in 2021. 

 

Earn 6.5 CEU’s for the low price of $50! 
 

• This is a practitioner-based education and training opportunity in the area of, and relevant to, the treatment of co-

occurring mental health and substance use disorders, which will assist the participants to: 

 Increase knowledge of Evidence Based Treatment of Co-Occurring Disorders, especially Bipolar 

Disorder and Trauma Related Disorders. 

 Increase awareness and understanding of Ethics as it pertains to telehealth and other current 

considerations. 

 Learn more about Cultural Diversity as it pertains to substance use disorders and mental illness. 

 Support development of skills and understanding of co-occurring disorders and treatment.  

 

• Conference content meets the requirements for co-occurring disorder training for Rule 31 licensed 

programs. 

 
• Continuing Education approval has been sought from the following Licensing Boards: 

 
  Minnesota Board of Behavioral Health and Therapy 

  Minnesota Board of Social Work 

  Minnesota Board of Psychology 

  Minnesota Board of Marriage and Family Therapy 

  Iowa Board of Certification  

 

Registration for this conference for participants will need to do so through Eventbrite.  Please click the link to register. 

https://co-occurringdisorderssymposium.eventbrite.com  

More detailed information can be found at: https://schrc.com/2021symposium/  

https://co-occurringdisorderssymposium.eventbrite.com/
https://schrc.com/2021symposium/

